
 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

7th January 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I am writing to you as the newly appointed Principal of Warmingham 
CE Primary.   I feel incredibly lucky to be leading such a wonderful school.   I am looking forward to 
getting to know all of the children and their families over the next few weeks. 
 
As Principal, I will ensure that we meet the needs of every child, both academically and 
emotionally.   Children only have one chance at education so it’s important that we provide them 
with the very best.  I believe that all schools should provide children with the opportunity to 
discover, and then unlock their hidden talents.  Every child has the ability to do amazing things if 
we provide them with the right opportunities.   As a school, I will ensure that we celebrate your 
child’s successes by showing them that we are proud of all their achievements.  It is also important 
that we nurture your child so they leave us feeling confident about whom they have become. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss any concerns you may have or if there is 
anything we can do to support you with your child’s education. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 

Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham, Cheshire, CW11 3QN 

01270 526260 
 

Acting Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby 

Principalwarmingham@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 
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